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January 2014 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
This spring, Manasquan High School will be offering a “crash course” for the March 8, 
2014 SAT as well as a separate crash course for the April 12, 2014 ACT. These two 
week courses are designed to give students a look at what to expect before they walk into 
the testing site “cold”. Topics to be discussed will include the format of the Math and 
Verbal sections of the tests, scoring of the tests, and some generic strategies that students 
can use to maximize their first experience. This is an excellent choice for those students 
who have not sat for an SAT or ACT exam yet. 
 
The cost for these courses is $50.00 payable to MHS PTO upon registration.  Students 
may take one or both of the classes. Registration for the crash courses will be held at 
Manasquan High School, Room 109, on Thursday February 20, 2014 from 2:30 to 3:15 
p.m. on a first come, first serve basis and the classes will be held on the days and time 
shown on the back of this memo. Each course will be limited to the first 50 students to 
register, with class sizes set at a maximum of 25 on Monday and 25 on Wednesday. 
 
Once again, a six-week preparation class will be held one evening and one afternoon in 
conjunction with the Manasquan PTO. The course will be limited to the first 100 students 
to register, with class sizes set at a maximum of 25. However, if enrollment is low, 
classes will be combined and meet on Wednesday evening.  The schedule for this 
course is as follows: 
 
Students must commit to either the Monday or Wednesday sessions upon registration and 
will receive both an hour of Math instruction and an hour of Verbal instruction during 
each session, for a total of 12 instructional hours.  The cost for the course is $250.00 
payable to MHS PTO upon registration.  Registration will be held at Manasquan High 
School, Room 109, on Thursday April 24, 2014 from 2:30 to 3:15 p.m. on a first come, 
first serve basis.  This course is designed to lead up to the SAT Test on June 7, 2014. 
Both courses will be taught by Mr. Paul Battaglia of the Manasquan High School 
Mathematics Department and Mrs. Monica Fenlon of the Manasquan High School 
English Department. 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
***The class scheduled for Memorial Day will be moved to Tuesday, May 27, 2014.*** 

 
 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mr. Battaglia at (732) 528-8820, 
extension 1669, or Mrs. Fenlon at (732) 528-8820, extension 1627.  
 
Very truly, 
 
 
 
Rick Coppola 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAT Crash Course 
(choose either Mondays OR Wednesdays) 

ACT Crash Course 
(choose either Mondays OR Wednesdays) 

2:45 p.m. – 4:45 p.m. Monday 
2/24 & 3/3 2:45 p.m. – 4:45 p.m. Monday 

3/31 & 4/7 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. Wednesday 
2/26 & 3/5 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. Wednesday 

4/2 & 4/9 

SAT 6-Week Class 
 

Mondays 
2:45 p.m. – 4:45 p.m. 

 

 
Wednesday 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
 

 
4/28, 5/5, 5/12, 5/19, 5/27*, 6/2 

 

 
4/30, 5/7, 5/14, 5/21, 5/28, 6/4 


	Wednesday
	4/30, 5/7, 5/14, 5/21, 5/28, 6/4

